INSTITUTE OF HOME ECONOMICS
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

NOTICE

Students who have applied for freeship are required to come to college on 24th
February 2025 (Monday) at 10:00 am instead of 20th February 2025. There will
be a brief interaction in the IQAC room from 10am-1pm. Also, the committee
would consider freeship cum scholarship instituted by Prof. Geeta Chopra.
Applicants with a parent in government service are ineligible for freeship. Kindly
report on time for the interaction.

Prof. (Dr) Radhika Bakhshi |
Director
Institute of Home Economics



